
 
 

Frequently asked questions 
Free school meals 
If your child is entitled to free school meals currently, you will need to reapply via Warwickshire Council: 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals  
 
Edulink  
Edulink is our main communication portal. This shows your child’s timetable, reward points and lots of other 
useful information. We will send your log in details in due course. Parents who already have pupils attending 
Houlton School will use the same log in details. 
 
Parentpay 
We are a cashless school. We use ParentPay for all school dinner money, trips and all other school payments. 
Log in details will be sent in the Summer Term. 
 
Car park 
Parents are not permitted to enter school car park for drop off and pick up. Please do not stop or park on the 
yellow zig zags. 
 
Attendance 
If your child is unable to attend school please email attendance@houlton.tlet.org.uk  
 
Google classroom 
We are a Google school. Details of your child’s log in and access too emails will be given in their first Computer 
Science lesson. 
 
Homework portals 
A lot of our homework is completed via online portals such as Sparx and Educake. Log in details will be given in 
the subject lessons. Any questions relating to these portals should be directed to the class teacher.  
 
Bike permits 
All pupils who wish to bring their bike to school are welcome to, we are lucky enough to have a designated 
secure area where pupils can lock up their bike. Pupils do need a bike permit please apply via the link 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qwVnil861kSVsTPaBi00GPqlToEcbUMPY22CUoJdsrk/edit?ts=66e05b6c 
 
Co-curricular clubs 
We expect all pupils to attend at least one co-curricular club a fortnight. The timetables will be available by 
October half term.  
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Lanyards 
Pupils will be required to wear lanyards on school site. They will be given a lanyard and ID card within due 
course.  
 
Timetables/Colleges 
Timetables will be given to pupils on Thursday 4th September. Pupils will find out which college they are placed 
in on Wednesday 3rd September. Please note pupils will be placed in temporary colleges for July transition day, 
these are not the finalised groupings. 
 
 
 


